
-Rachel Boer – Sioux Falls. (Opposition to HB1239) To make it a criminal offense for a book 
is ridiculous. The problems in the Sioux Falls school district are much bigger than this. As a 
teacher in the district never once has a parent complained about this book issue. DO NOT 
PASS!!! Rachel Boer, Sioux Falls.  

 


